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World Book Day  
World Book Day was clearly enjoyed by all of the children in school…and the staff!! 
Class 3P learnt the first section of ‘Cat in the Hat’ as part of their performance poetry 
and then got to show it to their reading partner (1MS). The children then got to pose for 
pictures with their reading partners.  
 

Mathletes of the week for  
20th – 26th February were: 
1st = Eleanor Gould (8,488) 
2nd = Alex McConnell (6,808) 
3rd = Oliver Shirley (6,080) 
The winning classes were: 
FS/KS 1 = 2/3CO (39,963) 
KS2 = 5B (30,573) 
For the week  
27th February – 5th March: 
1st  Oliver Shirley   (7067) 
2nd  Charlotte Watkins (6453) 
3rd  Alex McConnell (5635) 
Top KS2 class was  
   5B (24,646) 
And the top KS1 class was 
  2C (34,614) 
 Well done to all the children 
involved in generating these 
amazing totals. 

 

Mathletics Dogs 
Please can you take notice of the ‘No 
Dogs’ signs which are displayed at all 
entrances to the school property. If 
you are a dog owner, please ensure 
our pathways are kept clean of dog 
excrements, preventing upset of 

having to clean the mess off. This is 
clearly a health and safety issue to all 
children within the school. Many thanks 
for your consideration in this matter.  
Please note, dogs are not 

permitted on the school grounds, 

including the parent waiting area. 

Before and After School Club 
We have the provision of a before and after school club here at 
school. Details concerning how to book places are available on the 
school’s website at 

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk/BeforeandAfterSchoolClub 

The club runs between the hours of 07:30am – 08:45 am and 
15:05pm – 17:30pm, during term time only. 
School will accept childcare vouchers from selected providers.  

Contact Details 
Please ensure that the school office is 
notified of any change in your contact 
details.  
 
 
 



Upcoming Events  
 

Next PTA Meeting 

Tuesday 14th March 2017 @ 9.00am 
 

Parent Interviews  
Monday 20th - Wednesday 22nd March 2017 

 
Grandparents’ Day 
Friday 26th May 2017 

 
This Academic year:  

Term 4 ends: Fri 31st Mar 2017 
Term 5 : Tuesday 18th Apr – Friday 26th May 2017 
Term 6 : Mon 5th Jun – Wednesday 19th July 2017 

 

Academic Year 2017-2018 
  

Term 1 Tuesday 5th September – Friday 20th Oct 2017 
Term 2: Tuesday 31st Oct – Tuesday 19th Dec 2017 

Term 3: Wed 3rd January – Fri 9th Feb 2018 
Term 4: Mon 19th Feb – Wed 28th Mar 2018 

Term 5 : Monday 16th Apr – Friday 25th May 2018 

Term 6 : Mon 4th Jun – Friday 20th July 2018 

  
  

  
  

 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Telephone 01400 261271 

Fax            01400 262217 

E-mail 

enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 

or visit 

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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Thank you for your continued support. 
Mr Chris Wilson   
Headteacher 

Assessment Time 
SATs week for Key Stage 2 is nationally arranged for the week 
beginning 8th May 2017. All Year 6 children will be participating in 
the tests. Optional SATs for other year groups will be the following 
week. 

Year Two SATs testing will take place throughout May, and therefore 
it is particularly important that children are in school during this 
time. 
Year One Phonics Screening will be taking place during the week 
commencing 12th June 2017 and is a Government requirement.  
Therefore, please ensure your child is in school during this period. 
Absences during this time may be classified as unauthorised. 

Film Club 
 We are delighted to inform you that FILMCLUB will be showing its 
next film of this academic year on Wednesday 8th March 2017.  It will 
be a chance for your child to experience a variety of films in a safe, 
happy and structured setting. Our FILMCLUB aims to make a wide 
range of films available, which challenge, unite, educate, amaze and 
inspire.  
Our FILMCLUB will be running from immediately after school until 
5.00pm.  Refreshments will be provided and there will be a small 
charge of £2 to cover this.   
We will be watching ‘Spy Kids’.  This film has a U rating and is 
classified as suitable for all.  However, the film has a couple of 
uses of mild bad language. 

Gregorio and Ingrid were once 
two of the world's greatest spies 
- but retired when they fell in 
love. Now they've got two kids - 
Carmen and Juni - who have no 
idea about their secret past. But 
when secret agents start 
disappearing, Gregorio and Ingrid 
have to go back to work. And 
when they too go missing, it's 
down to Carmen and Juni to take 
on the villainous Fegan Floop, 
who hides his sinister plans for 
world domination behind the 
front of a kids TV show. This 
espionage caper for all the family 
boasts brilliant special effects, 
crazy characters and great jokes. 

 

On Monday 27th of February 2017, Cranwell Primary school (KS 2) were paid a visit 
by ‘The Invisible Man Company’; a drama group which travels the UK. They told a 
meaningful story that all the children benefited from. The story was about a young 
girl - whose name was Lucy and a young boy named Calvin. Both children (aged 9 

and 10 respectively) have a member of their family in the armed forces. 
Consequently, both children are constantly moving around the country and even the 
world resulting in a lot of problems throughout the play. As the story evolves, more 
problems are encountered. The only question is… How will the children solve their 
problems? The first act of the play ended on a cliff-hanger meaning for the large 
chunk of the school day the children were left with an unanswered question. What 
would they do? All the classes in KS2 discussed-with the AMAZING actors in the play- 
some questions that were unanswered in the first part of the story. Later in the day, 
KS 2 gathered in the hall for Act 2 of the play where all problems were fortunately 
solved. The main moral of the story is meaningful and important to consider - when a 
new child begins at your school, welcome them with a kind smile and open arms, 
they could be your best friend forever…  
By Tillie Tupholme  - Year 6 
 
 
 
 
 

Wherever Home is…? 
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